Experiential education for young people promoting the
natural world and the betterment of human character.

Math Curriculum Request

THE
OUTDOOR ACADEMY

Dear Student and Family,

Congratulations again on being accepted to The Outdoor Academy! To help us prepare for your
future math class here, we need to gather more information about the curriculum of your math
course at your sending school. This packet includes sending school forms for all of the math
classes we offer. They are separated by both course (Algebra 2, Geometry, Precalculus) and
semester (spring or fall). Only Algebra 2, Geometry, and Precalculus students need to
complete the correct corresponding form. Math 3 students do not need to complete a form.

After finding the form for your math class at OA, take it to either your expected teacher of that
math course or the math department head at your school (only for Precalculus, Geometry, and
Algebra 2 students). Please ask them to complete this form and contact me if they have any
questions. Please ensure that you are filling out the correct form for the semester that you are
attending at the OA. We also request a copy of the table of contents of the textbook being used
in your course at home for all math classes (including Math 3).

The completed form should be emailed or faxed to our office as soon as possible so we may
begin planning your curriculum. If you or your teachers have any questions about completing
the math checklists, please contact me, Academic Dean, Tyler Pace at tyler@enf.org. These
forms can also be found on the Student Forms page of our website.
(http://www.enf.org/outdoor-academy/oa-student-forms/)

THANK YOU!

Tyler Pace
Academic Dean
828-877-4349

Form should be emailed to admissions@enf.org
or faxed to 828-884-2788
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